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Mayor Jacobs to Speak About County Winter Weather Processes 
County Offices Closed in Observance of Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 

 
KNOXVILLE, Tenn.— During his Weekly Update, which will post about 2 p.m. today, Knox 
County Mayor Glenn Jacobs talks about the highway department’s winter weather processes. 
 
Mayor Jacobs also talks about a cool new Keurig-type product featured at a tech conference this 
week that makes soft serve instead of coffee. 
 
Please note, Knox County government offices—including convenience centers, libraries, and the 
Health Department—will be closed on Monday, Jan. 18, 2021, in observance of the Martin 
Luther King, Jr. holiday. All offices will resume normal business operations on Tuesday, Jan. 19, 
2021. 
 
COVID-19 testing at the Knox County Health Department will continue on Monday from 9 a.m. 
to 3 p.m. and the Public Information Line will be operational from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. All 
other standard COVID-19 response activities will continue as normal. 
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